
 

Friday 31st March 2023 

Class Dojo  

 

 

The winning classes last week 

were: 1/2H and 5/6P 

The winning classes this week 

are: 1/2PM and 3/4RB 

Well done everyone! 

Well we have made it to the Easter holiday! It has been a busy couple of weeks in school with year 5 

and 6 and year 3 and 4 out on visits: Year 5/6 to Twycross Zoo and Year 3/4 to the theatre to see 

Demon Dentist. Both groups thoroughly enjoyed their time out of school and it is so important to en-

hance our curriculum with these visits.  

We hope that you all found our parent evening consultations last week informative. Teachers put a lot 

of effort into making sure that the information you received was useful. Thank you for attending, talk-

ing to the staff and spending time looking at your child’s books.  

Thank you to all of the parents and carers who attended the Rock Steady concert this week. It really is 

wonderful to see the children performing on stage playing their instruments and singing. The amount 

of confidence and progress the children have shown is incredible so well done all. Thank you also to 

the parents and carers who attended the various parent meetings we have held in school over the last 

few weeks, we appreciate your support.  

Finally, I just wanted to say a big thank you to our whole community for their support 

this term. I hope you all have a lovely Easter break. 

Mrs D Darby, Headteacher  

Attendance  

The winning class last week 

was 3/4B with 96.1% 

The winning class for the term 

is 5/6H with 95.3% 

Well done to these classes!  

Celebrating Success Outside of 

School 

Madison D, Ekamdeep - Swim-

ming  

Katrina - Taekwondo 

Jake S, Ekam S - Football  

Hazel - Brownie badge  

Janaelee, Ekamdeep, Harlow - 

Gymnastics  

Phoebe, Annabelle S, Eliana - 

Dance  
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Dates for your diary 

April 2023  

17th - INSET Day - School closed for children   

18th - Children return to school 

26th - Pioneer Centre Parents Meeting 3.30pm -4.30pm 

May 2023  

1st - Bank Holiday - School closed for May Day 

3rd - Y4 - Bikeability training - More information to follow 

4th - Polling Day -Remote learning day - information for the day will be shared on Class Dojo  

8th - Bank Holiday - School closed for King’s Coronation  

9th - 12th - KS2 Year 6 SATs Week  

15th - 19th - KS1 Year 2 SATs Week  

17th - 19th - Year 6 Residential Visit to Pioneer Centre  
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 Parents’ Evening  

A big thank you to the parents/ carers who attended our 

Spring term parent’s evening last week; we hope you found 

them to be very informative. It was lovely to see so many 

parents and carers attending.  

Year 3/4 Theatre Visit - Demon Dentist  

 Today, years 3 and 4 have had a wonderful time at the theatre 

watching the performance of Demon Dentist! As they have been reading 

Mr Stink in class, this show (by the same author) has shown the chil-

dren how books can be transported onto the stage. They experienced 

Alfie and Gabz on their fabulous adventure, as 

they investigated the strange events happening in 

their home town! Well done to years 3 and 4 for a 

super visit.  

Thursday 4th May - Remote Learning Day  

On Thursday 4th May the school is being used as a polling 

station so school will be closed to pupils. Remote learning will 

be provided for all year groups and all information will be 

uploaded to Class Dojo. Check nearer the time for updates.  

Year 5/6 Twycross Zoo Visit  

On Monday,  years 5 and 6 had a great time visiting 

Twycross Zoo as they have been studying animals in-

cluding humans in their Science lessons this term. The children walked 

around the site and saw a variety of animals including giraffes, a tiger, 

leopards, rhinos and a huge selection of monkeys. The behaviour of the 

children was excellent and they learnt a lot of facts about the animals 

there. Well done to years 5 and 6.  

Year 1 Phonics Meeting, Year 2 and 6 SATs Meetings 

Thank you to the parents and carers who attended the parent 

meetings for Year 1 about the phonics test and Year 2 and 6 

regarding the SATs. If you missed them, please see Class Dojo 

and the school website for the information.  

Next term brings with it statutory assessments for many year 

groups across the school, - we have the phonics check in year 

1, times tables in year  4 and SATs in years 2 and 6. We are 

aware that some children feel anxious at the thought of these 

tests and would encourage you to take some time to talk to the 

children if they are feeling worried. Please encourage the chil-

dren to relax over the holidays and have some time off. Please 

share a good book and enjoy plenty of fresh air and family 

time together.  

Rock Steady Concert   

This week we had a spectacular performance from the Rock Steady 

bands! The children have worked so hard to learn to play their instru-

ments over the last term with children playing drums, keyboard, guitar 

and some children singing. These children attend their lesson each week 

and have progressed so well. Thank you to PJ for organising and for 

all the parents and carers who attended. See Class Dojo for videos of 

the performances.  

Wolves Foundation Food Hampers  

Today we teamed up with Wolves again to provide food 

hampers for our D’Eyncourt community. We hope that 

this small token helps to support you and your family 

over the Easter break. 

Year 6 Pioneer Meeting  

The Year 6 residential visit to Pioneer Centre in 

Cleobury Mortimer is getting closer and after 

Easter, on 26th April at 3.30pm we will be 

holding our information meeting. If anyone has any questions 

or anything they would like to talk about regarding the trip, 

please contact Miss Ford. All medical/contact forms will be 

given out on this date. We look forward to seeing you then. 

Thank you.  

Congratulations  

Today during assembly, the children from KS2 Singing Club performed ‘ 

Can you feel the love tonight’ for Miss Gill who will be getting married 

over the Easter break. We hope you have a wonderful wedding Miss 

Gill and we look forward to welcoming Mrs Corns back after the holi-

day!  


